
 
                   Term 5, Year 3 2018 

We will be continuing with our 
‘Chocolate’ topic until the beginning of 
May and will then start our new topic 

‘Childhood Adventures’. 

 

History/Geography 
The children will learn about the history of 

chocolate and fair trade. They will also research 
the history of chocolatiers such as Lindt and 

Cadbury’s. In Geography lessons the children 
will produce 3D maps focussing on the local 

area. 

Science  

In Science we will continue to explore 
different light sources and learn about 
reflection. We will also be experimenting with 
shadows and how these can be made larger 
or smaller. We will then move on to look at 
the life cycle of plants. 

 

Information Communication Technology 

In ICT this term the children will be working 
on programming using Ibots and Kodu. 
They will continue to use ‘Mathletics’ and 
‘Times Tables Rockstars’ in their Maths 
lessons. 

English. 

In English the children will be researching 
Chocolate producers and using the 
information to produce a fact-file. Having 
visited The Richard Jefferies Museum, they 
will then focus on adventure stories inspired 
by the writing workshops they will take part in 
on the trip. Our target this term is to use 
expanded noun phrases e.g. the green, hairy 
caterpillar. 
 

Our target this term is  

Maths 

In Maths we will be concentrating on our six 
times tables this term. Children can practise the 
multiplication and division facts, in and out of 
order using games. The children will also learn 
how to double and halve which is our termly 
target.  

The children will be learning a new way of 
multiplying by using a grid method to help 
multiply larger numbers. Later in the term we 
will be focusing upon the properties of 2D and 
3D shapes and converting different units of 
measure e.g. cm-m/ g-kg/ml-l. 

 

P.E. 
This term the children will be developing 
their cricket skills in PE. They will learn 
about the rules, techniques, teamwork 
and the strategy of the game. They will 
also be having some gymnastic lessons 
which will focus upon balancing and 
travelling. 

RE 

The children will be focussing on Hinduism 
and their belief that there is one God with 
many different aspects. 

Music 
This term’s music will focus on ‘The 
Dragon Song’ which highlights the 
importance of friendships and trust. 

Art/Design Technology 

In Art/DT we will be designing and creating 
chocolate packaging using 3D nets. 

 

PSHE  

In PSHE, the children will be focussing on 
‘Relationships’. This will focus upon the 
different relationships with have with our 
friends and family. We will be also be taking 
part in walk to school week and dementia 
awareness week. 

 

Reminders  

In Year 3 we expect the children to read at least five times every week at home. Reading records 
need to be brought in every Monday for Class 8 and every Friday for Class 7. Class 7 have PE on a 
Tuesday and Friday and Class 8 have PE on a Thursday. 

 

 



 


